

Google, Facebook extend work-from-home plans

May 8 2020



Most Google employees can expect to work from home through the end of the year as a result of the coronavirus pandemic



Google and Facebook have told most employees to keep working from home for the rest of the year as part of a response by the tech giants to the deadly coronavirus pandemic.

Chief executive Sundar Pichai told Google staff at an all-hands meeting that its remote work policy will be extended until 2021, the Silicon Valley giant confirmed Friday.

Any return to offices was expected to be incremental and staggered, according to the company.

The news came along with US media reports that Facebook is also letting workers tend to their jobs remotely for the rest of this year.

Google employees who need to return to offices will be able to do that in the next month or two, with added <u>safety measures</u> in place due to coronavirus concerns, but most of the staff will continue working from home.

Facebook's updated plan is to re-open offices in early July, but let people work from home if they prefer until 2021, according to reports.

© 2020 AFP

Citation: Google, Facebook extend work-from-home plans (2020, May 8) retrieved 9 April 2024 from https://techxplore.com/news/2020-05-google-facebook-work-from-home.html

This document is subject to copyright. Apart from any fair dealing for the purpose of private study or research, no part may be reproduced without the written permission. The content is provided for information purposes only.